
Vaccine Video Featuring Health Commissioner Roberts

Dr. Mykeisha Roberts, Commissioner of the Columbus Public Health
Department, is featured on a 4 minute video on the safety and efficacy
of the COVID-19 vaccine video. To view the video, click on the link
below and please feel free to share with others:

https://youtu.be/hhJuYbH3rQY
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